
      

 

    

    

  

   

     

  

      

   

      

   

   

     

     

    

    

  

      

     

  

 

    

 

   

  

  

    

  

  

  

    

 

   

    

     

 

PTO Meeting Minutes – Monday, October 21, 2019 

Attendees: Gerri Kleinberg, Kandy Weisglass, Katrina Bauer, Dawn Tluczek, Mary Trowbridge, Valerie 

Stauffer, Tom Kramer, Wendy Hallowell, Chandra Baral, Erika Armentrout 

Treasurer Report given by Kandy: 

• Run for ED raised $15,156. as of 10/18/19. Donations are still being accepted 

o Stamp donations totaled $1,395.11 

o Supply costs totaled $1,100 

• Checks were given to teachers for classroom materials - $3,859 + $1,591 

• Donations were given to the art and music department for $250 each 

President Report given by Gerri and Erika: 

• Giant Rewards earned $131.81 so far 

• Stauffer’s Rewards started in Oct. earned $16.06 so far 

• Box Tops will be mailed out by this Friday 

o Paper box tops turned into office by Wednesday 

• Wooden flowers for flower sales will be prepped Nov. 13 from 6-9pm at Erika’s house 
o Anyone who is interested in helping is welcome to come 

• Run for ED donations for next school year will be handled online 

o Paper mailer will still be available for family members who prefer the mailing. 

o Pig races will take place sometime before Thanksgiving 

• Book Fair - Nov. 4 - 8 

o Information letter will be sent home with students 

o Parents will have an e-wallet option to pay for books online instead of sending cash with 

students 

o Teachers can pick out books on their wish lists, the books will be stacked near checkout 

so parents can purchase books for the classroom 

o Connectors will send out volunteer sign up again to help fill empty spots 

• Coffee and Conversation Nov.6 

• Winter Concert Dec. 9 

Volunteer Report given by Dawn: 

• Held 2 meetings with connectors 

• All classes now have a connector 

• Sept and Oct. library spots are filled 

• Dawn will make a sign up that will be available at Confrences to get more parent emails for 

survey 

• Dawn will put together order form for sale of KidSTuff coupon books 

• Spirit Wear- still deciding the best option for purchase 

o Spirit wear order forms should be available within the next 2 weeks 

https://1,395.11


    

   

    

     

  

  

 

   

     

    

    

     

    

 

        

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Teacher Report given by Wendy: 

• Teachers are very appreciative of checks given by PTO for classroom supplies. 

• Mrs. Burns expresses her appreciation for $250 donation 

o She purchased a rug for her classroom. 

• Champ theme for the month: unity 

o Students worked with their buddies to create a project that will be on display at 

Conferences 

o 6th grade finished Life Skills program 

Principal Report given by Tom: 

• Conferences are this week 

• Nov. 4th – Preschool Connections 

• Nov. 7th – Picture retakes and class pictures 

• Nov. 8th – Early Dismissal 

Next PTO Meeting – Monday, November 25 at 9:15 A.M. 


